PO Box 681236 * Marietta, GA 30068 * 770-578-1094

February 1, 2011

President Barack Obama
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mr. President:
Are you aware that our federal judiciary is corrupt?

I have absolute proof that nine federal judges in Atlanta, Georgia are corrupt and
have committed many counts of perjury, obstruction of justice, and worse. Since
news of my petitions at The Supreme Court was spread on the Internet, I have
LITERALLY been inundated with calls, faxes, and emails from people who also
have horror stories of judicial corruption — both here in Atlanta and around the
country.

As the President, you have an obligation to address this problem. I believe this is
one of the most serious issues that our nation has ever faced. Our Constitutional

rights have been stolen by a corrupt judicial system. The Supreme Court issued a
ruling on January 18, 2011 to endorse Constitutional violations by federal judges.

My story is told at www.LawlessAmerica.com. But my story is not that important;
what’s important is that I have learned that our federal court system is corrupt.
Please have someone review the proof that I have online because it is your legal
obligation to report these crimes for law enforcement action, or you will be
committing a crime.

Please accept that I am not some crazy person. I'm just a fairly normal 62-year-old
retired corporate executive who discovered this by accident.

Please have someone call me. I carry my cell phone at all times — 404-606-1385.

Thanks,

William M. Windsor
williamwindsor@bellsouth.net -~ Cell: 404-606-1885




